Dear D118 Community:

On Friday, you received communication from Dr. Wilm regarding our partnership and an introduction to the ThoughtExchange program. The District is excited to start to collect feedback from educational stakeholders and hopes for robust engagement with this new platform. Your thoughts are important to our District's efforts with Strategic Planning. All are invited to participate.

The District is seeking your feedback on proposed building and program improvements in the following areas:

- -Safety and Security
- -Educational Programming
- -Building and Facility Improvements

This communication, and the attachments on this email, provide background information as well as the link and QR to the ThoughtExchange where all participants will be asked to engage with the tool. Please take time to review the communication (including links) and engage with the ThoughtExchange program. Please click here and here for additional information as well.

Thank you for your participation.

Sincerely,

Dr. David Wilm Superintendent of Schools

Thought Exchange Invitation